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29 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Geography topic on Hampshire and Fleet, we will be taking the children on a trip to 

Fleet town centre to look at economic activity. The classes will go on the following dates. 

4S – Tuesday 19th March 

4J – Wednesday 20th March 

4H – Thursday 21st March 

Each of the trips will take place during the morning, with the children leaving school at 

approximately 9.00am and returning by 11.00am. As you have already signed a consent form for 

walking trips, no further consent is needed.  

In order for this activity to go ahead, each class will need a number of parent helpers. If 

you are able to help with your child’s class, please complete the Parentmail form by midday on 

Wednesday 6th March 2024. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Saggers and Mrs Davis, Mrs Brown & Miss Campbell 

 

 

 

 

 


